
Posted: February 1, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. 
 
_________________________________ 
Michelle Lewis Sirianni, City Secretary 
 

 
 

Notice of the Possibility of a Quorum 
 

Thursday, February 4, 2021; 2:00 p.m. 
Teleconference via ZOOM 

__________________________________________________________ 
Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that a possible quorum of 
the Sachse City Council may occur on the above date and location for: 
 

Update by Commission JJ Koch - COVID-19 Vaccine. 
 

 
There will not be any consideration of City Council business nor action 
taken. 
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